
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Chillingham                                                                     Term: Summer 2  2022-2023               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

 

This term Chillingham have been 

looking at the weather. We have 

been using PECS to identify whether 

it is sunny, cloudy, snowy or rainy.  

 

In Attention Autism, we have been 

feeling hot and cold objects, such 

as hand warmers and ice. We really 

enjoyed eating the ice lollies at the 

end of the session! 

 

We have been enjoying a lot of 

water play outside as the weather 

has been so hot. We like being 

splashed with the hose pipe and 

filling the paddling pools up with 

mud! 

 

Some of us enjoyed a trip to 

McDonalds. We used our PECS to 

order our own meal, then got back 

on the bus to eat at school…but 

most of us had already finished 

eating by the time we arrived back! 

 

We have also been out to 

Donnington Park where we enjoyed 

running around and playing on all 

of the new equipment. We had a 

little picnic for snack, then carried 

on playing! 

 

We are now all tired and excited for 

the summer holidays! 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  19th July 2023 

First day back: 6th September 2013 
 


